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From: Kevin Murray
Sent: 25 April 2017 13:19
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe

to: Secretary of State for Transport,

c/o Transport and Works Act Orders Unit,
Department for Transport,

Zonel/18,

Great Minster House,

33 Horseferry Road,

London SW1P 4DR

From: Kevin Murray

Dear Sirs

| use the above crossing regularly to get to the top of the town by foot. | have never had or witnessed any
sort of accident or near accident involving a train on this crossing. | have had two very close misses with a
bus when taking the alternative route via the High Street.

The High Street bridge does not have a full width pavement on either side of the road. The pavement on
the East of the bridge is only wide enough for one regular sized person, this is the pavement on which |

have nearly been struck twice. For a bus to exit Station Road, the body work of the bus crosses the
pavement and this is why | have nearly been hit twice.

Please do not shut this pedestrian crossing on safety grounds ad the alternative is more dangerous.

Yours faithfully

Kevin Murray
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